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Greetings Iowa Daughters!! 
 

School’s out and summer is 
here! If only Mother Nature 

would stay consistent. 
 
   We had a wonderful State 
Conference in April.  Thank you to 
State Vice Regent Tiffany Hauptman 
and all of the many women who helped 
make this event a success.  The 
highlight of the event was having 
President General Wright join us.  I 
hope you had an opportunity to see 
the highlights of her visit in the blog 
post (https://blog.dar.org/iowa-state-
visit).   
 

  

   The Insignia Store Pop-up and Development Office tables offered 
great opportunities for Iowa Daughters to earn and purchase some 
bling.  You responded in a big way! We purchased over $20,000 worth 
of pins and increased our number of sustaining supporters.  It’s not too 
late to become a sustaining supporter.  With a minimum of $5/month 
you can choose your favorite fund to support.  I change my 
designations every time I earn a new pin!   
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   Members also enjoyed watching the commissioning ceremony for the 
USS Iowa.  At State Conference the Project Patriot Chairman collected 
comfort and care donations for the sailors.  They should be back in port 
shortly and I know they appreciated our halfway home care packages. 
 

   I have several chapter visits scheduled this summer.  I’m very 
excited about seeing members across the state at their chapter meetings.  
I would love to attend other chapter meetings, so as you are planning 
your calendar for next year, please extend an invitation. 
 

   Looking ahead, our next big event is Continental Congress.  Please 
let me know if you are planning to attend.  I would like to get a complete 
list of attendees so we can communicate while we are there.  The Iowa 
Room Open House will be part of the Period Room Showcase on 
Wednesday June 25 from 10am-12pm. Please join us for the Iowa 
Delegation Meeting Wednesday at 3:00 at the JW Marriott.  We will take 
our state photo, distribute box tickets, and highlight events for the week.  
I am looking forward to sharing all of the things Iowa has done this year 
(in two minutes) during my state report on Saturday Morning.   After the 
close of Congress, we will have a new administration.  I am excited to see 
what changes they will implement for the coming year.  Oftentimes this 
includes new committees.  I am looking for members to fill some vacant 
chairmanships and potential new chairmanships. If you are willing to 
serve the state society in this manner, please let me know. 
 

   During State Conference members voted for the Iowa Society to become 
Square Foot Society donors of the Military Women’s Memorial at 
Arlington Cemetery in Washington DC.  They are also looking for help 
with cataloging the stories of Women Veterans.  More information can be 
found (https://womensmemorial.org/adopt-a-woman-veteran-project/) 
 

   I am excited to announce that your Executive Board has been hard at 
work implementing some new initiatives.  The State Chapter 
Achievement Award is being renamed the Chapter Honor Roll.  We hope 
that this will clear up some confusion between the national award and 
the state award and the entries required for each.  We are also 
implementing Executive Liaisons for each committee.  Hopefully this will 
give chairmen another resource they can contact with any questions.  
 

   State Vice Regent Tiffany Hauptman is busy planning Fall Forum and 
working with Northwest and Southeast District directors to plan their 
district meetings. Please mark your calendars for all of the exciting 
events scheduled for this fall.  Please note that we will be moving to a 
new hotel for Fall Forum and State Conference, the Holiday Inn Des 
Moines Northwest. 
 

   I look forward to seeing you all soon! 
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From the State Vice Regent   
Tiffany Hauptman



IOWA SOCIETY DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION 
Fall Forum 

September 5-6, 2025 
 

Holiday Inn & Suites – Des Moines Northwest Hotel Reservations: (515) 278-4755 
4800 Merle Hay Road $104 plus 12% tax - up to 4 per room 
Des Moines, IA 50322 Ask for DAR Fall Meeting Room Block 

Or book Hotel Reservation online at: 
https://www.holidayinn.com/redirect?path=rates&brandCode=HI&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DSMDU&checkInDate=0
4&checkInMonthYear=082025&checkOutDate=07&checkOutMonthYear=082025&_PMID=99801505&GPC=DFM&cn=no&viewfullsite=t
rue 

Make Hotel Reservations directly with the hotel by Thursday, August 14, 2025 
REGISTRATION FORM 

Name:        National Number: _________________________________ 

Chapter: _________________________Phone: _____________________ Email: _________________________ 

I plan to arrive on ________________________a.m./p.m. and depart on ________________________a.m./p.m. 
(Helps us plan appropriately for attendance and lets us know when you plan to arrive and depart.) 

 

Friday Dinner House Salad, Iowa Chop with Maple Demi-Glaze, Roasted Root Vegetables, Seasonal 
Vegetables, Fresh Baked Rolls, Assorted Cheesecake 

 

Saturday Lunch Waldorf Salad (Crisp artisan romaine tossed in house-made Waldorf dressing accented by 
apples and tart dry cherries topped with grilled airline chicken), Baked Breads 

 
 

 Check to 
Select Special Meal Request 

Registration Fee 
Waived for Pages and Guests 

$ 18.00 
 

Guest  /  Page 

Friday Dinner $ 48.00  Vegetarian  /  Vegan  /  Gluten-Free 
Saturday Lunch $ 33.00  Vegetarian  /  Vegan  /  Gluten-Free 

TOTAL ENCLOSED   

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check all that apply:  
____ National Officer ____ National Chairman ____ Chapter Chairman ____ C.A.R. Senior 

____ Honorary State Regent ____ National Vice Chairman ____ Member ____ HODAR 

____ State Officer ____ State Chairman ____ Guest ____ 50+ Year Member 

____ Chapter Regent ____ State Vice Chairman ____ Page ____ First Time Attendee 

____ Chapter Vice Regent ____ District Director ____ Junior Credentialed Medical  
____ Past National Officer ____ Chapter Officer ____ C.A.R. Member ____ Professional 

 

Registration Deadline is Thursday, August 14, 2025 
Mail registration form and payment to: 
Tiffany Hauptman, State Vice Regent 

11288 Danville Rd 
Danville, IA 52623-9002 

Email: Tiffany.DAR@icloud.com 
Make checks payable to “Iowa Society DAR” 
 

Completion and submission 
of this registration form 
serves as your agreement 
with NSDAR -1000 Photo 

Video Release policy. 



Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution 
Fall Forum 2025 Agenda – Preliminary 

September 5-6, 2025 
Holiday Inn & Suites – Des Moines Northwest, 4800 Merle Hay Road, Des Moines 

 
Friday, September 5 
10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Fall Forum Meeting Room set-up 
10:00 a.m.   Budget and Finance Meeting – Iowa Board Room 
11:00 a.m.   Executive Board Meeting – Iowa Board Room 
1:00 p.m.   Page Information Meeting – Heartland Ballroom 
1:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Fall Forum Registration Open 
2:30 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. Workshop #1 
3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Workshop #2 
4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. ISDAR Book Club Meeting 
6:00 p.m.   Cash Bar 
6:30 p.m.   Dinner – “Cocktail Attire” 
8:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. Hospitality Reception – Minnesota Room 
 
Saturday, September 6 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. Fall Forum Registration Open 
8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Committee Display Tables with Chairmen Present 
    Sales Tables Open 
8:00 a.m.   Set-up Silent Auction Baskets 
9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. ISDAR Business Meeting 

Introductions, Board of Management Business,  
State Chairman Reports 

12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Lunch 
1:30 p.m. – 2:15 p.m. Workshop #3 
2:15 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. Service Project 
2:45 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. Workshop #4 
3:30 p.m.   Announcements and Adjournment 
 

 

Be a Shining Star! 



6

From the State Chaplain  
Andrea Perry



7



8

From the State     
Recording Secretary  

Jackie Beard
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From the State   
Organizing Secretary  

Ann Mack
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From the State Treasurer  
Shelley Wells
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From the State Registrar  
Donna Knight
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We extend a warm welcome to our new members who have joined by application. 

March 5, 2025 – May 5, 2025 
Ashley Chapter: Madison Krejci 
Camp Dodge Chapter: Phyllis Rosenberg, Shannon Stuart, Janis Johnson 
Council Bluffs Chapter: Marjorie Berriman 
Cedar Falls Chapter: Janet Holden, Danielle Syhiman, Rolyn Gardner 
Henry Knox Chapter: Sandra Luke 
Jean Marie Cardinell Chapter: Jennifer Covill, Beth Briney-Pearson, Gwendolyn Johnston & 
Sophia Whitehead 
Mason City Chapter: Pamela Grove 
Pilgrim Chapter: Delsey Curtis 
Pilot Rock Chapter: Denise Pulido 
Revolutionary Dames Chapter: Elleri Eike, Emmeline Eike, Jill Eike, Priscilla Blanchard 
 
   We are pleased to announce that the following Iowa Chapters have successfully 
welcomed back these esteemed Iowa daughters. 
Abigail Adams Chapter: Abigail Allard 
De Shon Chapter: Patricia Cronk 
Helen Hinman Dwelle Chapter: Diana Withrow 
Henry Knox Chapter: Kimberley Dixon 
Jean Marie Cardinell Chapter: Kathryn Elliff 
Martha Washington Chapter: Beverly Akre, Michele Kuhlmann, Gloria Peterson 
 
Welcome to Iowa. These ladies come from Illinois, Minnesota, and North Carolina. 
Camp Dodge Chapter: Annette Scanlan 
Hannah Caldwell Chapter: Patricia Deaton 
Pilgrim Chapter: Laura Dunlap 
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From the State Historian  
Barb Mac Dougall
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From the State Librarian  
Gail Bonath
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Calendar of Upcoming Events

Dates Happening/Location/Chapter City 
   
June 22nd-29th 134th Continental Congress Washington, DC 
  
June 28th thru American Revolution Experience Traveling Exhibit 
November 27th         see American 250 newsletter page for dates & locations 
  
August 16th Deadline for Fall ISDAR Newsletter 
    
September 5th-6th ISDAR Fall 

Forum 
Holiday Inn & Suites 
Northwest (Merle Hay Rd) 

Des Moines 

    
September 27th Southeast 

District 
Meeting 

Steinbeck Conference Hall Ainsworth, IA 

     
November 8th ISDAR Wreath 

Laying 
Iowa Veterans Cemetery Van Meter, IA 

     
November 15th Northwest 

District 
Meeting 

TBD   
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ISDAR Hospitality Suite-Spring Conference
Dianna Baker Hoye-SW & Karen Ward-SE, Directors
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America 250  
Denise Baker Hamilton, Chair
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American Heritage
Lisa E. Lang, Chair
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American History  
Karen S. Meurer, Chair
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American Indians 
Peggy Harvey, Chair
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Chapter Achievement 
Gayleen Chickering, Chair
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Commemorative Events 
Susan Klein, Chair

 ISDAR Chapters Sparkle 
with Commemorative 

Events 
 

   2024 was a year of celebration for our 43 Iowa Chapters with 37 chapters report a 
celebration of at least one event. At least five chapters used informative table tents at monthly 
meeting to bring attention to commemorative events.  The members find them interesting to 
read as they sit and mingle at the tables before the meeting starts. New table tents will be 
prepared for 2025-26 and will be posted on our state website.  
   On May 14, 2024, Iowa Vietnam Veterans Day, at the Memorial on the Iowa State Capitol 
grounds, five chapters members participated in reading aloud the Roll Call of Iowa's fallen 
Vietnam War Heroes in recognition of the 40th Anniversary of the dedication of the Iowa 
Vietnam War Memorial placed at the Iowa State Capitol in 1984. 
   While all chapters are dedicated to recognizing Vietnam Veterans in many ways the Jean 
Marie Cardinal chapter shined. Their 50th Anniversary Vietnam Celebration chair, Candy 
Brown has dedicated time since 2012 to arrange for almost 21K anniversary pins to be given to 
Vietnam War veterans.  With Candy’s leadership, the Chapter recognized 1,628 Vietnam 
Veterans, 22 Certificates of Honor, during 62 events and presented 83 DAR certificates.  The 
members report the interaction with the Vietnam Veterans to be very heart warming.  These 
activities also put DAR in public events which has helped to recruit new members. Candy has 
been awarded the Iowa OSM (Outstanding Service Member) Honoring & Thanking Vietnam 
Veterans certificate.  
  
Two Unique Commemorative Events 
 
   Cedar Falls chapter participated in the 40 and 8 historical presentations at Antique Acres 
which is an original railcar used in France and donated by the French out of gratitude for 
American support during WWII. This railcar held 40 soldiers or 8 calvary horses and has 
valuable items of historical significance within the railcar from the French. The presentation 
was by a military historian and lasted 2 hours and included a tour.  
   The chapter regent of Lucy Standish-Newcastle had a great uncle who was in the Spanish 
American War. He died in that war and in celebration of the 125th Anniversary of the war, she 
shared his story.  
 
State Commemorative Events Certificates 
 
   Certificates of Achievement in Commemorative Events for the following six chapters were 
presented at the 2025 State Conference.  

 Abigail Adams- Variety and volume of Commemorative Events celebrated 
 Cedar Falls- Variety of Local Commemorative Events celebrated 
 Jean Marie Cardinell- Outstanding Vietnam Veteran Recognition 
 Lawrence Van Hook- Variety and volume of commemorative Events especially for small 

chapter 
 Marion-Linn- Well planned commemorative events 
 Revolutionary Dames- rededication of Ft. John Fort monument 

 
Outstanding Commemorative Events Report 
 
   The Abigail Adams chapter celebration of the 125th DAR Hospital Corp event was selected as 
the first-place award for this event in the North Central Division and was submitted for the 
National competition.  
 
   Congratulation to all of our chapters and members for a great year celebrating 
Commemorative Events. 
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Conservation
Karen Bradway, Chair 
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DAR Scholarship  
Jan Morgan, Chair

 
I am excited to announce that we have selected winners for our ISDAR 

Scholarship and our Amelia Jenks Bloomer Scholarship.  
 

   One of our two scholarships awarded is the ISDAR Scholarship for $1,000 presented to 
Dean Pope from Abraham Lincoln/Council Bluffs sponsored by the Council Bluffs Chapter. 
He will be attending Iowa State University. 
 
   The other scholarship is the Amelia Jenks Bloomer Scholarship for $1,000 presented to 
Karli Roth from Roth Homeschool sponsored by the Abigail Adams Chapter. She plans to 
attend Lipscomb University. 
Winners were presented at the State Conference. 
 
   I was very pleased with the applications submitted by the chapters. We had 13 applicants 
submitted by 10 Chapters.  

 Abigail Adams submitted Karli Roth from Roth Homeschool. 
 Anna Maria Lane submitted Hannah Nielsen from North Union High School. 
 Ashley submitted Madison Krejci from Cedar Rapids Xavier. 
 Cedar Falls submitted Dece Paw from West High School and Sejla Mehmedovic 

from Cedar Falls High School. 
 Council Bluffs submitted Dean Pope from Abraham Lincoln/Council Bluffs. 
 DeShon submitted Mila Grothus from Madrid High School. 
 Grinnell submitted Carson Maston from Lynnville-Sully High School.  
 Nancy McKay Harsh submitted Kathryn Lillie from SW Valley High School, Corning 

and Anna Bolinger from Creston Community School District. 
 Pilot Rock submitted Estefana Beisswenger from Cherokee Washington High 

School, and Haylea Tillman from Sioux Central Community School District.  
 Revolutionary Dames submitted Ellen Eike from New Hampton High School. 

 
   Other chapters that contacted schools with scholarship information were: Algona, Jean 
Marie Cardinell (they offer their own chapter scholarship), Ladies of the Lake, Martha 
Washington, Open Prairie, Priscilla Aldon, Starts and Stripes, and Washington. 
    
   Thank you to all who worked to make our scholarship program a success. 
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Historic Preservation
Charllotte Janeczko, Chair
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The Iowa Room
Nancy Geiger, Chair
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Iowa State Fair Parade 
Kathy Lynn Sells, Coordinator



STATE FAIR

AUGUST 6, 2025

Now recruiting experienced
creative float designers,
color guard members, and
enthusiastic volunteers.

JOIN NOW

CONTACT: KATHY SELLS
Parade Coordinator

515-745-3090
IowaParadeTeam@gmail.com

PARADE
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Project Patriot 
Teri Miller, Chair
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Service to America
Lucy Zeimet, Chair 
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DAR/SAR/S.R. Relations 
Donna Rath, Chair

Have you been giving SAR members assistance or referrals? 
Now there is an award for that! 

 
   Iowa Daughters, if you are providing SAR application assistance or a referral 
for SAR membership, please start a DAR Finder Form and provide it to the 
applicant for submission with his application.   
 
   The DAR Finder Form and instructions can be found on the www.sar.org 
website at DAR-Finder-Form-Instructions.pdf.  By submitting the DAR Finder 
Form, the Iowa Society DAR, your chapter and you will get credit for the 
referral.   
 
   New in 2025, SAR will be providing awards to DAR members for referrals. 
The Abigail Adams award is for 2 or more referrals in one year, Deborah 
Sampson award for 5 or more, Lucy Knox award for 8 or more.  This is another 
reason for providing the DAR Finder form to the SAR applicant.  
 
   Chapter Regents, the DAR/SAR/S.R. Relations committee has started 
tracking the Hannah White Arnett (HWA) medals given to SAR compatriots by 
chapters and states.  If your chapter has awarded an HWA medal, please email 
me at d.rath@mchsi.com to receive the form to collect the information needed.   
 
   Thank you! 
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DAR Service for Veterans  
Jeanne McMillan, Chair
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DAR VAVS Representative
Eastern Iowa - Iowa City 

Joyce Mandel
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DAR VAVS Representative
Central Iowa - Des Moines

Joanne Tinker, Representative
Jeanne McMillan, Deputy
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NEEDS LIST 
May 2025 

Department of Veterans Affairs 
CDCE/Voluntary Service (135) 

3600 30th St. 
Des Moines, IA 50310  

(515) 699-5818  
vhacihvoluntary@va.gov 

Donated funds made by check should be made out to “VACIHCS" 
VOLUNTEER ASSIGNMENTS: 

1. Patient Escorts     
2. Office Assistants 
3. Hospital Shuttle 
        
ONGOING PROGRAM SUPPORT: ALL ITEMS are an IMMEDIATE NEED 
Light Weight Unisex Jackets (Sizes Lg – XL) 
Men’s Shoes (Size 10.5-13)  
Sweatpants and Sweatshirts (Large and X-Large)  
Unisex Slippers  
Duffel Bags  

   **Regular and Decaf Coffee** 
   Reading Glasses (1.50, 2.25, 3.5-4.0) (Amazon) 
   Reading Glasses Cases (Amazon) 
.  K Cups (Variety Pack) 2 Boxes 
   Belts (All Sizes)

BUNN Air Pot Coffee (Amazon) 
 
SPECIAL REQUESTS/PROJECTS 
Books 
Robotic Pets 
Knitting Supplies for Domiciliary  
Monthly Food Items for Acute Psych Unit  
Horses for Heroes – 3517 Checks made payable to VACIHCS  

NON PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS 
Snack bars/chips                 Soups with easy open tops      
Pasta                                                   Individual bags of chips     
Apple sauce                 Individually wrapped snacks     
Microwaveable meals                Canned fruit      
Peanut butter                 Crackers 
Oatmeal packets     
  
No Need for the following: Afghans/blankets/crotchet; Jigsaw Puzzles; socks; stocking hats; 
women's clothing items not noted above; Due to Infection Control policies, we are unable to 
accept used clothing/bedding walkers, canes, or crutches at this time. 

Currently we are unable to accept personal memorabilia and artwork 
 
The Internal Revenue Service has announced that under the Tax Code, donations to the Department of Veterans Affairs’ 
General Post Fund for exclusively public purposes are deductible from federal income taxes in the manner and to the 
extent allowable. The announcement reflects the tax law provision, which makes those donations deductible as 
“donations to the United States”. Donations to support any of the Department’s programs are deductible, whether the 
donor directs that the donated funds be used for a specific purpose or allows the Department to decide how the donated 
funds will be used.  
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Volunteer Genealogist
Carolyn DeLay, Chair

   Everybody has a story to tell. Around every corner is a story 
waiting to be told. And people are longing to hear it. Stories are 
written to be shared, and it is our responsibility to retell those that 
we witness — not only for our own sake, but for the benefit of 
others. Stories change people. They shape entire cultures. We are 
that story. Genealogy is that story. Everybody has a story. What is 
your story? 
 
   Everybody in the DAR has a story. But we have a responsibility to 
tell our story, to help others tell their story. That responsibility 
entails helping with research, helping with the app. That entails 
helping each other tell the story. 
 
   Do you want to tell the story? Become a Power Partner, a 
Volunteer Genealogist. Opportunities available!!!  Everybody has a 
story.                                                     



40

State of Iowa Storage Team
Jeanne McMillan, Campaign Manager
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Across the State
Abigail Adams Submitted by Susan B. Klein
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Across the State  
Algona Submitted by Karen Meurer
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Across the State  
Camp Dodge

Submitted by     
Kathy Lynn Sells
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Across the State
Candle-Stick Submitted by Linda Allan
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Across the State
Cedar Falls Submitted by Lisa Lang
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Across the State  
Council Bluffs Submitted by  Lisa Rex
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Across the State
Hannah Caldwell Submitted by Terri Toppler
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Across the State
Hannah Lee Submitted by Peggy Harvey
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Across the State  
Jean Marie Cardinell Submitted by Denise Baker Hamilton
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Across the State  Submitted by Linda Harvan

Lawrence Van Hook and Amy Crow Sunleaf
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Across the State  
Lawrence Van Hook Submitted by Amy Crow Sunleaf
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Across the State
Martha Washington Submitted by Marta Nelson
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Across the State
Nancy McKay Harsh Submitted by Jane Briley
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Across the State
Nathaniel Fellows Submitted by Kaye Miller
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Across the State  
Onawa Submitted by  Lori Bermel
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Across the State  
Revolutionary Dames Submitted by Barbara Glasener
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Thank you for your submissions!                                                     
They helped make this newsletter 

look awesome!

Submission Deadlines & Guidelines

Submissions should be "ready to read," only light edits will be made
Word format or text in the body of an email are accepted--no .pdf unless it's a form

Send photos .jpg or .png via email attachment OR within the email
Please identify the subjects in the attached photos

The State Regent has final editorial approval of the ISDAR Newsletter
 and its contents before release.

The Iowa Society Newsletter is published four times a year.
Each issue is made available digitally for all members at:

Website: ISDAR Newsletters www.isdar.org/members/newsletters.html
Facebook: Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution 

www.facebook.com/groups/176698439058792
Email: Chapter Regents will distribute the newsletter to all their members
Members can read, download, and print the digital pdf file in any of the above locations.

Limited paper copies are printed for required purposes and designated individuals.

Please send all submissions to Marty Hansen at mrdhans25@gmail.com

Summer - May 30th - Saturday after Memorial Day
Spring - February 21st - Saturday after President's day

 Fall - August 16th - before most Back to School dates
Winter - November 24th - the Monday before Thanksgiving


